
 
In early 2020, COVID-19 became a household term. It dominated the news as well as 

our lives resulting in unexpected changes and profound loss. 

This pandemic has impacted everyone in some way and it also reminds us of how 
lucky we are to live in a town like Allendale. Right now, many of our community 

members are in need while others are looking to lend a helping hand. 

We are a group of Allendale citizens who came together to create Allendale Circle of 
Support, a non-profit organization.  

Our mission is simple: Help Allendale residents who are struggling financially while 
simultaneously supporting local businesses. 

Donations are used to purchase gift cards from our local businesses and restaurants 
which are then distributed to residents in need. 

 

If you need help, visit the Allendale Circle of Support website. All requests are kept 
strictly confidential. 

If you are able to contribute to the Circle of Support, please visit the website or the 
GoFundMe page to donate. 

 
Contact us:  AllendaleCOS@gmail.com 
Website:  https://www.allendalecos.org/ 
GoFundMe:  https://www.gofundme.com/f/AllendaleCOS 

 
 

*Allendale Circle of Support is a 501c(3). All donations are tax deductible 
 

 
Please be advised that the distribution of this material does not constitute approval, sponsorship or endorsement of the content, ideas or events included therein 

by the Allendale Board of Education.  The Allendale Board of Education neither endorses nor sponsors the organization or activity represented in this 
document.  The distribution of this material is provided solely as a community service. 


